



12th January 2023

Letter [G]

Dear Parents & Students,

I do hope this letter finds you all well after the Christmas break.

- A reminder. There will be an early closure on Monday 16th January at 2.15pm in order for us to prepare and deliver a Year 13 Subject Evening, a crucial occasion as these students move closer to taking their A' Levels.
- All Tausits please note: We resume our first meeting this term, tomorrow Friday 13th January at the usual time.
- You will be pleased to know that we raised £1900.00 for the very worthy Catholic charity "Aid to the Church in Need." We have asked for this to be earmarked for the Ukraine. I am delighted that we, as a school community, have done something to alleviate the distress and chaos the poor people of the Ukraine have had to face.
- Monday 23rd January will be a non-uniform day. Students may wear sensible non-uniform in return for a fee of £2.00. All proceeds to the school fund which will be collected in cash by teachers.

I thank you for reading this.

My best regards to all for the New Year,

Dr P.C. Doherty OBE

Headmaster





